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Class Attendances

C1
–%

C2
–%

C3
–%

C1
90%

C2
100%

C3
95.5%

9th September 2022 School
Target
96%

2nd September 2022

Queen Elizabeth II 1926 – 2022

Earlier this week, the children in Class 2 were delighted to receive a lovely
le�er from the Queen thanking them for the cards that they sent during her
jubilee celebra�ons. This is especially poignant given the sad news of her

passing yesterday.

While we will miss her and her constant reassuring presence, we are sure you
will join us in remembering our Queen and celebra�ng the life of an

extraordinary lady.



Mon TT Rockstars Competition (Y2-Y6) - all week

Tues Roald Dahl Day

Wed

Thurs Parent Meetings (C2 & C3)

Fri Whole school assembly

Mon Clubs to start this week

Tues Swimming (C3) - one session

Wed Mayor’s visit to school

Thurs Phonics Workshops

Fri Whole school assembly
Athletics Club (WLSP) 3.30-4.30

Coming up @ Crawford… Diary Dates

Mrs Eaton’s Column

Dear Parents, Carers and Children

Although today is �nged with some sadness following the news of Queen Elizabeth’s death, it’s s�ll been wonderful to see
everybody as we’ve returned to school and to hear about all the amazing adventures the children have experienced over
the holidays – it’s making these special memories that are so precious!

The children have been fantas�c at se�ling back into school life and those children that have moved classes have been
brilliant at adap�ng to their new rou�nes – they are all super-stars! They all look so smart in their uniforms and we are
grateful to you for your co-opera�on in helping to maintain our uniform policy and in ensuring that the children have
everything they need.

You should have received some informa�on about key events that are scheduled for this term – we hope that you find
this useful.

Finally, please don’t forget that we will once again hold a two-week break in the Whit holidays from 27th May and 11th
June 2023. The second week of this break is a much cheaper week for buying holidays and we deliberately plan the year
this way to give parents the op�on of a cheaper week away.

Thank you for your support and have a great weekend.

Mrs Eaton

23rd September 2022
Reception Vision Screening

Posh Nosh

27th September 2022
Aim High Maths Day
C2 Swimming starts

7th October 2022
C1 Stay & Play

13th October 2022
Harvest Festival

17th October 2022
Individual School
Photographs

Parents’ Evening

18th October 2022
Parents’ Evening

20th October 2022
Dress-up Day - Halloween

Halloween Disco

21st October 2022
Break up for Half Term

31st October 2022
School opens 8.50am



Award

Winne
rs

C1 All of Reception
C2 All of Year 1
C3 Anais

C1 –
C2 –
C3 –

Star of the Week

Pride Award
C2 –
C3 –

C2 Robyn
C3 Florence

C2 –
C3 –

Super Writers
Y1/2 Rosie
Y3/4 Laura
Y5/6 Harry

RAVENS

Housepoints

1st

2nd 4th

3rd

OWLS

EAGLES

Computing at Crawford

One of the roles of our Cyber Ambassadors has been
to increase the profile of computing and technology
within school. Last year’s ambassadors - Emilia,
Holly, Eleanor, Alex and Finley W - were integral to this
and started us on a successful journey which we hope
will only get better and better.

This week, for example, the children in Class 3 used
our suite of iPads to support their heritage walk
through the village as they began their new history
topic.

We are always looking for new ideas for purposeful
ways in which we can use technology to enhance our
children’s learning and will be choosing new Cyber
Ambassadors, along with School Councillors and
Values Champions, over the coming days.

We would like to take this
opportunity to say a huge thank
you to one of our amazing year 3
children for donating the proceeds
of her car boot sale to school. This
is such a kind and thoughtful
gesture and we are so proud of her.

PHOENIX






